
Contact Denise Valder (dvalder@healthmanagement.com) or Jesse Eller (jesse.eller@healthmanagement.com) 
with any questions 

AHCCCS: Health Plan Stakeholder Listening 
Session 

 
 

AHCCCS wants to hear from you! 
 

On behalf of AHCCCS, Health Management Associates (HMA) is hosting a 
virtual stakeholder session for managed care plans.  

 
Sessions will include an overview of AHCCCS, and participants will be asked 

to complete a brief survey that will help inform the future of Medicaid in 
Arizona. 

 
The session will be held on  July 16th, from  12:00pm to 1:00pm.

 
Scan the QR code or click HERE to register.  

 

 
 

 
 


